
 
Rio Linda Elverta Chamber of Commerce 
Board Meeting Minutes  January 9 2012 

 
 The meeting was called to order by Vice President Linda MacCracken.  The 
salute to the flag was led bt Director Hal Morris. 
 
 Excused absences were President Lisa Morris and Treasurer Chuck Gordon. All 
other Directors and Officers were present. 
 
 A list of community and Chamber events for 2013 was presented by Director Hal 
Morris from President Lisa Morris. Directors will be able to plan in advance for events 
where they can donate their time and assistance. This list is attached at the 

conclusion of the minutes. 
 
 Director Hal Morris has a list of all current Rio Linda Elverta businesses but there 
is not a list of the current Chamber membership.  Director Morris is currently updating 
the Chamber website. 
 
 Cecil MacCracken indicated that the Arch had been damaged slightly in an 
automobile accident. Cecil indicated that he could repair the Arch. It was suggested 
that there would be an accident report and that the person or persons responsible for 
damages should be billed for repairs. 
 
 Thank yous are in order for those who installed the lights on the Arch. These 
lights should be removed @2/1 and stored and then reinstalled at the holiday season. 
 
 It was suggested that we have photos from community events posted on the 
Chamber website as well as in the Chamber office and the meeting room walls. Photos 
from many events can be found on RioLindaOnline. 
 
 The upcoming Rio Linda Community Blood Drive will be held on Friday January 
18, 2013 from 2-6 PM at the American Legion Hall on 8th Street. Participation is 
encouraged in order for Rio Linda to have the continued opportunity for the mobile 
blood bank available in our community. 

 
 Director Jackson announced the upcoming Masonic Lodge installation of officers 
with reception to follow. 
 
 Vice President MacCracken told of an upcoming clinic at the Grange, date to be 
announced, for a straw garden.  
 


